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Hello ladies & Happy New Year, 

I will soon be sending out emails for our 94th annual fundraiser to each Deanery 
President & their affiliates with more specific details requesting one raffle item, 1 
silent auction item, a table centerpiece, & an ugly purse item. Also, if anyone has a 
quilt they would like to donate please let me know. 

I will also be sending out invitations to The Carmelite Nuns & Immaculate 
Bookstore & Religious Goods to join us. 

This year I am sending requests to a more different variety of local vendors, along 
with the vendors that donate each year, in hopes they will respond & donate. 

I would also like to update some of our boards that we display at the convention as 
they are starting to look worn. 

I will keep you updated with the progress as we go along. 

Thank you so much for your support, 

Peace to you all. 


